
From: Havens, Donald E
To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: Application # CPN-21-018
Date: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 7:28:37 AM

Hi Michelle,
Did I by chance forget to comment on application # CPn-21-018?? If I
did sorry.
Only comment I have would be that if there is to be a restroom that
requires a sewer connection that it will require a permit and full plan
review.
Thanks,
Don
 
Don Havens
Canandaigua Lake County Sewer District Supervisor
Ontario County Public Works Department
2962 County Road # 48
Canandaigua, N.Y. 14424-9553
Office (585) 396-4301
Office Hours: M-F 7:00 AM to 3:30 PM
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